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ICCL Lacrosse Community:

We are happy to announce the Inner-City Catholic League (ICCL) will offer Lacrosse this coming 2013 spring season. 
Our mission is to positively support the growth of lacrosse in South Bend/Mishawaka using our Catholic faith as a 
foundation. Beginning in March, the ICCL will operate the following opportunities:

Grades 3-5   Grade School Program  

Developmental lacrosse:  Goal of building basic lacrosse skills while learning the game. Small sided 7v7 games will 
be played against other ICCL players. 

Grades 6-8 Middle School Program

All ICCL student athletes and CCD participants interested in playing lacrosse will now have a chance to play on a 
catholic school team for the coming 2013 season.  The teams will consist of 18-20 man rosters.  Our teams will 
participate in the NILA (Northern Indiana Lacrosse Association).  Our goal will be to lower participation fees, reduce 
overnight travel, improve player’s lacrosse skills and provide Marian and St. Joe High School a strong feeder 
program for the future.  The ICCL Lacrosse Organization will host two parent meetings. We are targeting the following 
dates and locations.  
 
January 14, 2013 
6:30pm Grade School Meeting
7:00pm Middle School Program  
Location:  Marian High School

January 23, 2013 
6:30pm Grade School Meeting
7:00pm Middle School Program  
Location:  St. Joe High School

Additional information will be provided regards to the team breakdown, league structure, equipment handout, practice 
locations and coaching announcements. We welcome all input & volunteers (both administrative & coaching) to make 
our first year of Lacrosse a success. 

ICCL Lacrosse has launched a new Lacrosse website.   You can find the site at www.ICCLLacrosse.com or at 
www.icclsports.org. Interested players please sign up through the school and the ICCL website. 

If you have any questions please free to call 574-400-3213 or email info@iccllacrosse.com. We look forward to the 
continued tradition of excellence that the ICCL stands for and the growth of the sport we all love. 

Thanks,

Shawn Bays
ICCL Lacrosse Director
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